
 
 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

The City of Marshall is accepting sealed bids until the hour of 2:00 P.M., Thursday, 
February 18, 2021, at the office of the City Clerk, 214 North Lafayette, Marshall, 
Missouri, for the following: 
 
 

HALF TON 4X4-4 DOOR PICKUP 
 
 

Specifications and bid forms may be obtained at the office of the City Clerk at the above 
address. 
 
The City of Marshall reserves the right to determine the best bid, to waive any 
informalities, and to reject any or all bids. 
 

 
                  Julie Lewis 
                City Clerk 


